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11th December 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
After the business of this week the children have their Christmas parties to look forward to 
next week. On Monday afternoon the KS2 children will have their party and on Tuesday 
afternoon Reception and KS1 will enjoy their festive party. 
 
After party games in the classrooms the children gather together in the hall for a light party 
tea. If each child can bring a plate of food to share that would be wonderful.  
 
To ensure we have a balance of food could the following classes please bring in these food 
types: 
 
Year 5 and 6 – plate of sweet items e.g. cakes and biscuits. 
 
Year 3 and 4 – savoury items such as a plate of sandwiches, crisps or cold pizza. 
 
Year 2 – to keep a balance – a plate of savoury or sweet items! 
 
Year 1 – a plate of savoury items. 
 
Reception – a plate of sweet items. 
 
PLEASE CAN YOU NOT SEND IN ANY NUT ITEMS. 
 
If your child has a special diet or any allergies please can you send in a small party tea for 
them for the afternoon? 
 
We need help for both parties setting out the food and clearing away afterwards. Please can 
you return the slip below indicating your availability to help from 2pm onwards.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mrs Sue Green 
 
 

 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTY HELPER.  
 

I am able / unable to help set up the Christmas Party tea on Monday 18th December. 
 
I am able / unable to help set up the Christmas Party tea on Tuesday 19th December. 
 
Name……………………………….. Parent / Guardian 


